
 

 
 
 
 

3 April 2019 
 
 

 

Dear Parent 

 

Pupils have recently been reminded in assemblies about the correct use of mobile phones 

whilst in School. The Policy regarding mobile phone/digital device use is in place and will be 

implemented in cases of inappropriate use. A copy is attached. Please refer to this as 

necessary. 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support in this area – it is much appreciated and valued. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 
W E Thompson 

Headmaster 
 


